
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  

Date: June 4, 2011 

 

To:John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

 

May… 

At the schools. May is an extremely busy time of the year for Community Schools with events 

ranging from Pre K promotions to the High School Graduation. From lifeguard trainings to 

school pool parties. From a meeting with the County Attorney to Jr High and 1
st
 Ave Dances. It 

is definitely the busiest time of the year. 

 

Blood Drive 

Community Schools continues to work with the Red Cross to conduct bold drives for the Tri 

Community on a quarterly basis. We will be having one over the summer months. 

 

Other happenings… 

The pools are up and running in both Mammoth and San Manuel. Free swim lessons are again 

available at both pools. The Sea Lion Swim Team is in full swing. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


